
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

December 16, 2011 
 
The Napier RSA has engaged Sholto Matthews to audit the Associations end of year accounts for the last 
decade. 
 
In all our dealings with Sholto and his team, they have carried out the Audit to the highest degree of 
professionalism and integrity, also meeting all deadlines as required for reporting purposes. 
 
To be asked to write an endorsement on behalf of his practice is both a pleasure and an honour and one that is 
richly deserved. 

 
Craig Williams 
Chief Executive Officer 
 


